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Sen. Pfaff congratulates former La Crosse Mayor Tim Kabat on new position 

at LADCO 

(La Crosse, WI) – Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) congratulates former La Crosse Mayor Tim 

Kabat on his new position as Executive Director of the La Crosse Area Development 

Corporation (LADCO). 

LADCO is a non-profit organization that promotes economic development and diversification in 

the La Crosse area.  

Regarding the announcement, Senator Pfaff released the following statement: 

“I look forward to continuing to work with Mayor Kabat on moving our community forward and 

creating new, exciting opportunities. Our area has a dynamic and diverse economy, and his 

strong leadership will help maximize our potential.”  

“I have known Mayor Kabat for many years and believe he is highly qualified to lead LADCO. 

His continued service will be valuable for not only retaining good talent, but growing our region 

as well.”  

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 
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